
Andes Central Indian Education Committee Meeting 

January 6, 2021 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Mary Antelope-Stotz (via phone) at 5:10 p.m. in the 

Andes Central Library.  

Members present included: Mary Antelope-Stotz (via phone), Amber Patterson, Jenni Hart, and Tim 

Medicine Horn. Tootie Loeffler, Candace Dvorak and Dr. Cheryl Thaler were also in attendance. 

Mary led the group in an opening prayer. 

Amber moved and Jenni seconded to adopt the agenda with the additional item of IEC board member 

resignation.  Vote: 4-0 in favor. 

Jenni moved and Amber seconded to approve the December 2, 2020 minutes.  Vote: 4-0 in favor.  

Candace Dvorak gave the Cultural Liaison report. Baskets have yet been delivered because we are still 

waiting for some items.  Several remote learners have not turned in their computers. JOM paid the $25 

fee for the laptops.  The committee instructed Thaler to send letters to the parents stating charges will 

be filed. 

Dr. Thaler presented the junior high boys basketball participation numbers and reported there are 26 

juniors this year of which 15 are JOM eligible.  She also stated that Larry Lucas said he could assist 

someone in making the cedar boxes.  

April Long’s IEC board member resignation was read and accepted. Thaler was directed to advertise to 

solicit letters of interest.  

Thaler reported that no bids were received for the quilled medicine wheels. The committee would like 

to continue to advertise.  

Amber made a motion and Jenni seconded to pay for boys basketball warm-ups for four students. Vote: 

4-0. 

The proposed language change to the bylaws was reviewed and will be placed on the February agenda 

for more consideration.  

The next meeting will be Wednesday, February 3, 2021, at 5:00 in the library. 

Jenni made a motion and Amber seconded to adjourn at 5:38. 

 

 


